Development Clerk

From: Braun, Jack D <Jack.Braun@co.ontario.ny.us>
Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2020 2:33 PM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: FW: Application No. CPN-20-013

My apologies - the previous message contained a typo...

From: Braun, Jack D

Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 2:28 PM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Application No. CPN-20-013

Good afternoon -

Here are our preliminary sanitary sewer related comments for the above-referenced application.

1. Please indicate the purpose of the building addition; specifically, whether any processes will be generating
significant changes in the volume or strength of wastes being discharged to the sanitary sewer system.

2. Note that the existing sanitary lateral is 6"; the new sanitary lateral is to be 6" SDR-21 pipe.

3. The applicant should contact our office to make arrangements to procure the district standard lateral and cleanout
installation details necessary.

These comments should be considered preliminary and by no means final.

-jack

John D. Braun
Junior Engineer, CLCSD

Ontario County Department of Public Works
2962 County Road 48

Canandaigua, New York 14424

(585) 396-4049

"This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the person/entity
to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited."



